
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
1st April 2022 

 
Dear Parents, Carers and Families 
 
Year 11 Easter Revision Classes 11th April - 21st April 2022 
 
We are running Easter revision classes by invitation during the Easter holiday over both weeks starting 
on Monday 11th April 2022. 
 
Your child will be personally invited by their class teacher or a subject lead.  
 
A member of the senior leadership team and a first aid trained member of staff will be on site during 
sessions. 
 
Please check with your child over the next few days what sessions he/she may have been invited to 
and also please check parentmail as some sessions will be communicated about via this forum, 
including the ‘Impress the Examiner’ sessions in English, Maths and Science. 
 
We look forward to working with invited pupils during this Easter Revision programme, to provide that 
extra support that will go towards achieving the best possible grades. 
 
In addition to Easter classes, all year 11 pupils have been provided with a range of support to 
undertake their own study and revision over the 2 week Easter period, which may include exam 
questions, website links, Teams work, revision guide work, exercise book work, online subscription 
work and revision exercises. 
 
All pupils in year 11 should consider this holiday as a ‘working holiday’ by planning sufficient time to 
study and also switch off to be ready for the hard work to come from 25th April 2022.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs Lloyd 
Principal (Secondary and Sixth Form Phases) 
 


